[bookmark: _GoBack]Good morning KS2,

I hope everyone at home is well. We are still missing you all but looking forward to seeing you in September.

As we approach the last week of term the children in school are finalising their scripts. Having heard from some of you who are learning at home I think most of you are at this stage too. 
Therefore I will not set any new English learning for next week. 

Next week the children in school will complete some of the other activities related to the script that were mentioned in last week's plan; for example creating a programme for their play or drawing the different scenes.

They will have a last spelling test on Wednesday 15th July, the words were in last week's plan.

If you are a home learner who has completed all the English tasks and would like new learning for next week please let me know.

Enjoy the sunshine this weekend!

Best wishes,

Mr. Steward
